
Wishing you all a 

MERRY 
CHRISTMAS! 

 
Have a happy and safe holiday. We will see you in 2021! 
School starts again on Tuesday February 2nd @ 8.30 am 

Powhiri for new students and teachers @ 9.00 am 
 

On Monday 25th February at 7:00 am, our new building will be 
blessed by komatua from our local hapū and Father Robert,  

followed by breakfast.  
You and your children are welcome to join us. 

RSVP for catering purposes to ​principal@stjosephs.co.nz  
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